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SAND VOLLEYBALL NEWS
We are ready to get this season 

started! Sunday 6 person Coed league 
starts May 16th. Cost is $300 per team 
with 12 weeks of play plus an end of 
season tournament for the top teams. 

Deadline to enter is May 2nd. Registration form and 
half of league fee must be submitted by deadline to 

join league. Balance due by May 16th. 
Forms and full information can be found on the club 

website, Facebook or at the club.
 

 Get a team together for fun in the sun and a great 
game of volleyball! Not your game? Come down for an 
enjoyable Sunday afternoon with a cold beverage and 

watch a game or two or play some cornhole!

Spring Yard Sale in the 
planning stages.  Please reach 
out to President Ron Sallee at 
859.331.9991 if interested 
in helping run the event or 

interested in reserving a table or 
two.  Tentative date 4/3 or 4/10 
depending upon availability of the 

hall--with spring weather unpredictable we may 
have to move inside.

Sunday, March 21st - Noon to 2pm 
Open to children up to 10 yrs. old.  

Bring the kids down for an adventure of Easter egg 
hunting, prizes and a snack . 

The Hills OF KY Dulcimer society will 
begin their monthly practice on March 

18th in the large hall.  They plan to play/
practice on the first and third Thursday 
of every month, and offer lessons in the 
small hall once a month as well.  Stop 

down and listen, who knows you may be a 
born Dulcimer player!!!

The Hills of KY 
Dulcimer Society

It’s almost that time!

Who’s ready for an 
upset??

Come down to the club 
to watch!

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
MONDAY, MARCH 15TH ~ 7:00 PM

Please wear mask and observe the current COVID 
guidelines.  If there is a large turnout we will move to the 
large hall if necessary.

We lost one of our own last month, Bob Parks.  Bob was 
a friend to all and an avid storyteller from many years 
with the Covington Fire Department and in retirement as 
security with the the Cincinnati Reds.  He will be missed 
greatly.  His Fire Engine Red pickup was a welcome sight 
in the parking lot.  Special thanks to Chuck Schneider for 
coordinating the Celebration of Life for Bob’s family.

The LHCC has been approached by someone who is 
interested in helping us with our tax issues and potentially 
develop the land.  Please make plans to attend this 
month’s meeting if you really have an interest in the future 
of the LHCC.

We would still like to have a Chili Cook off, maybe in April.  
Please watch the web site and facebook page for updates.  
Volunteers needed to help pull this off.  

Lookin’ for something to do during 
the week...

We are expecting Line Dancing at the 
Civic Club to return after Easter. Stay 

tuned for details on Facebook and our Website. 

	 We are in need of volunteers to run events.  
If you have an event in mind and want to run 
it, please reach out to President Ron Sallee 
859.331.9991 to discuss.


